
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, MAY 23, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

TODAY, I HAVE NEWS TO SHARE WITH YOU OUR LISTENING FAMILY. AS WAS FIRST 

MENTIONED SEVERAL MONTHS AGO, LONG TIME STAFF MEMBER PEGGY WENTLAND 

ANNOUNCED SHE WOULD BE RETIRING AT THE END OF MAY. I HAVE CONVINCED HER TO 

STAY ON A LITTLE LONGER. JUST LONG ENOUGH TO TRAIN HER REPLACEMENT. 

I APPRECIATE SO MUCH YOUR PRAYERS AS WE SOUGHT HER REPLACEMENT. THIS PAST 

WEEK, I OFFICIALLY EXTENDED AN INVITATION TO ONE OF OUR THREE APPLICANTS TO 

JOIN OUR STAFF AS OUR NEW ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT. THAT TITLE, BY THE WAY, 

COVERS A LOT OF DIFFERENT RESPONSIBILITIES. SHE WILL BEGIN TRAINING WITH 

PEGGY ON A PART-TIME BASIS STARTING THIS THURSDAY AS SHE MAKES THE 

TRANSITION FROM HER CURRENT JOB TO THIS ONE. 

HER NAME IS JAYNE PETERSON. AND I AM EXCITED TO WELCOME HER TO WRVM. SHE 

HAS AN EXTENSIVE BACKGROUND AS AN ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT AND I HAVE 

EVERY CONFIDENCE THAT SHE WILL BE ABLE TO DO A GREAT JOB FOR US. SO IF YOU 

CALL THE STATION AND HEAR A DIFFERENT FEMALE VOICE AT THE OTHER END OF THE 

PHONE YOU’LL KNOW WHO IT IS.  

NOW, PEGGY HAS BEEN HERE FULL TIME FOR OVER 31 YEARS. WHEN YOU CALL TO MAKE 

A SONG REQUEST, SHE KNOWS WHAT SONG YOU WANT EVEN WHEN YOU DON’T KNOW 

THE EXACT ARTIST OR TITLE. OBVIOUSLY, SUCH KNOWLEDGE WAS NOT LEARNED 

OVERNIGHT AND SO IT WILL TAKE JAYNE TIME TO LEARN THOSE THINGS AS WELL. 

PLEASE KEEP BOTH PEGGY AND JAYNE IN YOUR PRAYERS. I KNOW THEY WILL 

APPRECIATE IT. 

YOU MAY WISH TO DO AS THIS LISTENER DID THIS PAST WEEK WHEN THEY SENT AN 

EMAIL FOR PEGGY SAYING, 

Dear Peggy, Just wanted to wish you a happy retirement, and thank you for the many times you 

assisted me with whatever. I heard it on the station and thought as I was driving, I need to wish 

her God's Blessings before its’ too late. Thank you for many faithful years and dedication to the 

staff and community. 

OUR EMAIL ADDRESS IS WRVM@WRVM.ORG. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


